
 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media production. 

I am an actress currently living in Portland Oregon. This is my passion and my way to provide meaning to the 
world. This outlet provides me and many others the opportunity to create stories that inspire others and often 
give them a healthy way of escape. 

I have been a part of short films, which is an amazing creative outlet. I've been a part of TV series that share 
amazing messages with the world. I’ve been a part of commercials which help support so many businesses. 

The programs in Oregon have helped me share my gift with the world. I originally moved to Oregon from 
Seattle because of all the opportunities there was to create in this state. Oregon is filled with some of the most 
creative people I have ever met, and I have spent many many months in LA for point of reference. Our creative 
gifts are supported by you, and it starts here. 

We need a multi-year program to help future projects that take longer to produce, such as series and feature 
films. Los Angeles shouldn’t have to be the only place in the country that supports creatives. If we keep the 
momentum going and put programs in place to support us, I know Oregon will be another hub for creative 
projects which in return will create so many meaningful jobs. 

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

Aly Nordlie 

Actress 

The Option Agency 

Portland Oregon 


